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Landlords Outraged at Increase in Registration Fees 
 
IPOA, the national representative organisation for landlords, are outraged by the increase in tenancy registration fees by the PRTB.  

 

Over 300 members attended a meeting in Moran’s Red Cow Hotel in Dublin last night.  They expressed their dissatisfaction with the Board and particularly were outraged with the 29% increase in registration fees.    

 

The IPOA Chairman Stephen Faughnan demanded an explanation from the Chairperson of the PRTB, Orla Coyne, who was present, to outline the whereabouts of millions of euro taken in from landlords on the understanding that inspections would be carried out by local authorities.  In excess of €10 million is lying in a bank, or elsewhere, gaining interest.   He also went on to ask "why this money lies dormant and they have to increase the fees for the registration system".  At a time when online registration is at last coming on stream, this in itself should vastly reduce costs from the manual situation, yet the Minister for the Environment sanctioned the increase from €70 to €90 from the 1st January.

 

Landlords are on their knees with falling rents, reduction of 25% in mortgage interest, NPPR costs, increased taxation, and negative equity, Faughnan demands that they reduce the fees - not increase them - and organise economies within the PRTB.  He also wants a clear explanation of why the landlords millions are being held and not allocated.  It is interesting to note that a letter sent to the Minister for the Environment, Mr. Gormley, some weeks ago has not even been acknowledged.  A similar letter sent to the Housing Minister, Mr. Finneran, was acknowledged but there has been no substantive reply.
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